MERIDIAN TOWNSHIP Land Preservation Advisory Board

TO: Land Preservation Advisory Board Members

Julie Brixie
Roland Harmes
Frank Hatfield
Yu Man Lee
Jon Mayes
Margo Smith
Mark Stephens

FROM: James Kielbaso, Chair

DATE: August 8, 2016

RE: August 10, 2016 Site Tour Canceled

The site tour scheduled to Southwest Meridian Uplands on Wednesday, **August 10, 2016 has been canceled.**

The next site tour is scheduled for Wednesday, September 13, 2016 at Lake Lansing North Park. Members will meet at the neighborhood entrance on Wild Ginger Trail/Woodwind Trail at 6 pm.

This meeting is a discussion site tour event and the Environmental Commission has been invited to the tour. Although a quorum of the Land Preservation Advisory Board and/or Environmental Commission may be present for the site tour, there will be no action or decisions made at this time by the Land Preservation Advisory Board or the Environmental Commission.

cc: Environmental Commission

LuAnn Maisner
Jane Greenway
Kelsey Dillon
Mark Kieselbach
Derek Perry
Clerk's Office
HOM-TV
Website



